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3} '} 2lst Beptember, 1921,

Dear 8irs,
With reference to your First Entry Report No. 2013
| on the Steamer "GIULIA PEIRCE", I have to acquaint you that
the Society's Surveyors at Havre have forwarded to this Office
2 copy of a report issued by them of the survey held on damage
é‘to this vessel by collision.
; It appears that the repairs recommended by them were

g ¢arried out, but as they were informed that the steamer was

classed in the British Corporation Registry, they did not
i make any ingpeotion of the work when in progress, and in the
circumstances, I shall be glad if you will be good enough to

%ake an opportunity of examining the repairs with a view %o

' Teporting thereon when the steamer again comes under your survey.
For your information I enclose a copy of the damage
eport herewith, V
I am, Dear S8irs,

Yours faithfully,
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. ‘The Surveyorg, (C)

Assistant %o the chéva% Reglgtei
Walagdiion
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